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What You’ll Find in the NCF Cattle Report: 

The University of Florida IFAS Extension program provides the latest, unbiased, scientifically sound, educational 

materials to our clientele.  The North Central Florida Cattle Report was developed to provide a peek at inter-

esting articles related to your industry in a format that allows you to quickly decide if you want to continue read-

ing.  Not only will you find up-to-date articles, you will also find internet links to excellent resources and a market 

summary for the North Central Florida Cattleman. 

2016 US Beef Cattle Market Outlook 

US cattle markets have experienced a roller coaster ride over the last several years. Cattle prices have been sup-

ported by a declining US beef cow herd and strong beef demand. The record-setting droughts in 2011 and 2012 

forced US beef cow herd liquidation, leading to lower supplies of beef. US beef demand has enjoyed moderate 

growth despite a slow US economic recovery.  To learn more about projections for the 2016 US Beef Cattle Mar-

ket Outlook written by Chis Prevatt, UF/IFAS Regional Specialized Agent, Livestock and Forage Economics, click 

here:  UF/IFAS Extension EDIS Publication  FE987. 

Heifer Selection and Development 

Many producers across the southeast are in the process of selecting replacement heifers.  Some may purchase 

them, but at current cattle prices, others may choose to raise them.  Selecting replacement heifers from a calf 

crop may seem tricky, but can be made easier by following a few simple suggestions.  To read more about this 

article on selecting and developing replacement heifers, written by Tim Wilson and Dr. Cindy Sanders, click here:  

UF/IFAS Bradford County Extension Fact Sheet. 

UF/IFAS offers Heifer Development Program for Cattle Producers 

In an effort to meet this need in the Southeast, County Agents along with State Specialists at the North Florida 

Research and Education Center in Marianna, are collaborating to offer the Florida Heifer Development Program. 

This program is designed to receive weaned heifers at the NFREC in the fall, where the Beef Unit staff will devel-

op them and expose them to artificial insemination, followed up with natural service bull breeding, with the ulti-

mate goal of sending pregnant heifers back to the producer in the spring.  To read more about this program con-

tact Kayln Waters or click here:  UF/IFAS Extension - Panhandle Ag e-News 

http://rcrec-ona.ifas.ufl.edu/faculty/Prevatt.shtml
http://edis.ifas.ufl.edu/pdffiles/FE/FE98700.pdf
http://stjohns.ifas.ufl.edu/contact_us.shtml
http://alachua.ifas.ufl.edu/agriculture/livestock/index.shtml
http://bradford.ifas.ufl.edu/documents/FN10ReplacementHeiferSelectionandDevelopment.pdf
http://holmes.ifas.ufl.edu/contact-us/
http://nwdistrict.ifas.ufl.edu/phag/2016/04/29/ufifas-offers-heifer-development-program-for-cattle-producers/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internet Sites of Interest 

Southeast Cattle Advisor Florida Cattle Market Price Watch  USDA ERS Cattle & Beef 

Florida Cattle Identification Rules 

http://www.secattleadvisor.com/
http://rcrec-ona.ifas.ufl.edu/Florida%20Cattle%20Market%20Price%20Watch/price%20watch%20index.shtml
http://www.ers.usda.gov/topics/animal-products/cattle-beef.aspx
http://www.freshfromflorida.com/Divisions-Offices/Animal-Industry/Florida-Cattle-Identification

